
EXHIBIT K 

Case 1:23-cv-02294-TNM   Document 1-11   Filed 08/08/23   Page 1 of 2



1

From: Howell, Barrett R.
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 2:27 PM
To: OsborneS@SEC.gov
Subject: FOIA Request No. 23-00207-FOIA

Ms. Osborne,  Thank you again for taking the time to speak with me on the phone earlier today regarding the transcripts requested in connection with the above-referenced FOIA request.  I am profoundly appreciative of your help and per our conversation, I look forward to receiving the requested information on or before March 16, 2023.  In the meantime, if there is anything I can do to help facilitate the process, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Very kind regards, Barrett  
Barrett R. Howell 
Partner 

Katten 
Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP 
2121 North Pearl Street, Suite 1100 | Dallas, TX 75201-2591 
direct +1.214.765.3681 
barrett.howell@katten.com | katten.com 
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